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Dear Mandana, 
  

Mount Piper Power Station Ash Placement Project 
Proposed Modification (MP09_0186) MOD 1 

 
 
 
 
Dams Safety NSW appreciates the opportunity to comment on the modification 
application for Mount Piper Power Station Ash Placement Project MOD 1. DSNSW has 
reviewed the document and the proposed emplacement structure is an old mining void 
with no proposed manmade embankments. The emplacement structure is therefore not 
a ‘dam’. Consequently Dams Safety NSW has no comments on the proposed project 
and no recommendations at this stage. 

In the event that a future modification to the project proposes the construction of 
embankments DSNSW would appreciate the opportunity to assess the modification.  

If you have any queries in this regard, please contact Heather Middleton on 0428288391 
or heather.middleton@damsafety.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Heather Middleton 
Manager Mining Impacts – Dams Safety NSW 

 

Mandana Mazaheri 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW, 2001 
 

9/06/2021 

Our ref: MP 09 0186 MOD 1 

 


